Attachment 7

INSPECTIONS DEPARTMENT

Director Lance Norris
(919) 968-2718 or lnorris@gownofchapelbill.org

September 29, 2005

Ms. Cynthia L. Allen
10 Lea Court
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Dear Ms. Allen,

We have received your letter of September 20, 2005 listing your concerns regarding the property
located at 720 Lea Court, including the photograph of two arranged stacks of materials located a

fair distance from the neighboring property lines in the back yard.

If any of the items that have previously been collected from the yard and stored under weather
resistant materials as shown in your photographs are found to be a nuisance, the owner will be
asked to remove or dispose of them. The materials may be moved to another enclosed location
or covered, as long as they are not abandoned or stored openly in the yard.

Feel free to contact me if you have questions or if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

/Z)/ w Mo

Largce Norris
Director of Inspections

405 Martin Luther King Jr. Bivd, Chapel Hill, NC 27514 (919) 968-2718

Inoris@rownofchapelhill.org FAX (919) 932-2954




